MEMORANDUM

To: 
Mike Batutis

From:
Matthew Christenson

Date:
October 14, 2004

RE:
Lessons Learned:  FSCPE Workshop on Demographic Characteristics Estimates Methods 

Per your request, the State and County Demographic Estimates Production Team met to debrief the workshop we gave to the FSCPE in which we described the the methods used to produce the state and county characteristics estimates.  This memo summarizes our discussion of what went well and what could have gone better.  We have also attached a summary of the evaluations given to us by the participants of the workshop for your reference.

Overall, we feel the workshop was a success.  We also have the following comments.

What went well:

1) The workshop was well organized.

2) The amount of material we planned for each session matched well with the time we alloted to cover it.

3) The presentations were well organized and were delivered smoothly.

4) The workshop materials were well-constructed.

What could have gone better:

1) We could have done a better job communicating with the FSCPEs about what to expect from the workshop.  In particular, we think it would have helped if we did three things differently:

a. Thought of a more appropriate label than “workshop.”  In fact, what we gave them was more like a seminar.

b. Sent out ahead of time a detailed description of how the event was going to be structured and what they could expect.

c. Stated more clearly what was “in-scope” and “out-of-scope” both in our pre-workshop communication and at the beginning of the workshop itself.

2) We feel it would have been better had we collated all of the handouts into the binders ahead of time

3) We should have planned time at the end of the workshop for the participants to fill out the evaluations.

Attachments:

Workshop Evaluation Form

Workshop Evaluation Summary

